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06th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 9 Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award: 
Online launch meeting 8th February 4.30-5.15pm 

 
This year we are inviting students, parents and carers to attend a Duke of Edinburgh Award launch meeting on the 
Thursday 8th February from 4:30pm -5:15pm. This will be an online meeting taking place on Google Meet (code:   
CPGDOFE24). 
 
 In this meeting I will have the chance to explain what the award entails, why it is a positive experience for students 
and also our expectations around students who participate. It will also give everyone the chance to ask any questions 
they may have, so that no information is missed or lost in translation between school and home. 
 
I will also be handing out further information letters to students after the event which shows what they need to do 
enrol on the Award. The information will also be posted onto the Google Classroom, (code:  4nxkw4m) that you can 
join (via your child’s Google Classroom login) 
 
DofE is an excellent opportunity for students, and one that really challenges them to push their boundaries. I look 

forward to seeing you all on the 8th February; if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 

at school cgiggle@gvsc.org.uk 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr C Giggle 
DofE Leader 
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